
Dear reviewers: 

I am very grateful to the two reviewers for their suggestions on my 

article. In response to the language quality issues raised by the two 

reviewers, I have sought a professional language editing company 

to modify and improve my article.  

The second reviewer raised the problem that the X-axis label is 

needed to indicate the concentration unit in the figure. I have 

modified it as required. 

Thank you and best regards.  

Yours sincerely,  

Xiaopu He 

 


